

Peter L. Mansfield

Musical Director

1946 - 30th Anniversary Year - 1976

## THE KROKODILOES

HASTY PUDDING — INSTITUTE 1770
HARVARD UNIVERSITY

HARVARD UNIVERSITY
12 HOLYOKE STREET
CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02138

George Howe Colt Michael Paul Dinneen Frederick P. Dodd Thomas Franklin Lansdale, III Peter Lerangis Peter M. Rogers William Brian Shebar Sherrod Emerson Skinner, III Andrew J. Snyder

Paul D. Mathias Business Manager

James L. Volling General Manager

May 1, 1976

Dear Krok Alumnus;

This year the Harvard Krokodiloes celebrate their 30th Anniversary, and to mark this auspicious occasion, there will be a banquet and evening of song at the Hasty Pudding Institute on Saturday, June 12, 1976. A cash bar will open at 5:00 P.M., and dinner will begin at approximately 6:30 P.M. A program of music and remembrance will follow the meal.

The cost of this memorable evening will be \$8.00 per person. In order to make all the necessary preparations, we request that you R.S.V.P., using the enclosed envelope, prior to May 24, 1976.

The Krokodiloes of 1975-76 look forward to meeting their predecessors, and we sincerely hope that you will join us in Cambridge on June 12th to duly honor 30 years of Krok tradition.

With best wishes,

The Krokodiloes of 1975-76